
Attention boys and girls in Kindergarten and First Grade: 

The attached information is being distributed by the Clinton Township School District at the 
request of the organization. The District’s distribution of this literature is purely a courtesy 

to our parents and students and is not an endorsement by the District. 

Do you like the outdoors? 
Do you like having fun? 
Do you want to serve your community? 
Then… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join Cub Scout Pack 190 
Forming dens for boys & dens for girls right now! 
 

See what we do at our first pack meeting & campfire on Friday September 

10th at 6:45pm at the Sauerland Outdoor Center/Round Valley Youth 
Center (1124 Route 629, Lebanon, NJ).  Bring a face covering.   

Den and pack meetings are usually held in the greater Clinton area. 

Visit us at www.pack190hunterdonnj.org, and RSVP to New Member 

Coordinator Steve Kallesser at steve@gracieharrigan.com, in case we need 

to postpone due to weather, etc.  All questions welcomed via email. 

http://www.pack190hunterdonnj.org/

